
The meeting was called to order by Bruce Powell at 7:00 PM on 2/9/2017. 

No land use actions for review. 

Land use notices and CCFD1 newsletter were read. 

Tangee Summerhill-Bishop and Megan Gilliland from the Beavercreek Charitable Trust 

presented plans for the Beavercreek Community Trust and requested time in the April 

meeting to present options for the park and to get comments from the community. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 PM. 

The meeting was called to order by Bruce Powell at 700 PM on 4/13/2017 

No land use actions for review. 

Land use notices and CCFD1 newsletter were read. 

The Beavercreek Charitable Trust hosted a spaghetti feed dinner before the CPO 

meeting and gave a presentation on future developments options for the park and 

collected written input from the attendees. 

Megan White from the Cascades Region of the American Red Cross had a display on 

disaster preparedness and answered questions before and after the CPO meeting. 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 PM 

 


